
 

 

 

 

On November 6th from 9.30 to 2, the All Wales Safety Partnership will meet at the 
headquarters of Dyfed Powys Police in Carmarthen, to discuss its plans to offer support and 
engagement for organisations across Wales who work to safeguard the health, safety, welfare 
and well-being of those we represent. 

If awareness of the ‘Partnership’ is new to you, please note that: 

➢ We are not a membership organisation, more an affiliation of groups across Wales with 
the aim of engaging, cooperating, and influencing. 

➢ We are not replacing any existing standing group or the interests of its members. We will 
encourage support for, and engagement with those groups, their initiatives, and their 
areas of influence.  

➢ We will be looking to offer opportunities for anyone with interest, commitment, and the 
ability to engage with us and support Wales-wide projects targeted at improving the 
health, safety, welfare, and well-being of others. 

Over fourteen organisations representing their members and participants who have been 
involved in the project will hopefully be present, and will discuss an agenda that includes: 

❖ Working relationships and representation with Welsh Government and HSE, and other 
regulatory bodies, their plans, and initiatives and how we support them. 

❖ All Wales focussed initiatives that will, through the involvement of a cross section of 
representatives drawn from all partners, make a tangible, and significant impact on the 
health, safety, and well-being of those we are tasked with representing. 

❖ The structure of the partnership, plans for moving forward, regularity of meetings and 
their format, future topics and agendas, and the need for increased participation and 
support.  

Come along and contribute and see at how you can have a significant influence. Please email 
allwalessafetypartnership@gmail.com   letting us know your name, and the group/organisation 
you are a member of. We will respond with more details of the venue, access, and the agenda. 
Refreshments including a light lunch will be provided.    

I look forward to welcoming health and safety professionals from all over Wales, and 
representatives of our partner organisations to Carmarthen on November 6th at the start to what 
I believe will be a very important collaborative approach to making a real difference to where it 
will really matter in the months and years ahead. 

Tudor R Williams CFIOSH 

Chair All Wales Safety Partnership. 


